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NEXT MEETING  
 

Date:   May 2th, 2016 (Monday)  
 

Topic:  NJ ASPE Golf Outing    
 

Speaker:  TBD 
 

Time:  7:30 a.m.  - 3:00 p.m.  
 

Where:  Stanton Ridge Golf & Country Club, Whitehouse  

  Station, New Jersey  
 

Cost:   Click  Here  to apply:       
  http://new -jersey.aspe.org/Reports/2016GolfBrochure.pdf  
  

ASPE NJ members: We have had an 
interesting month.  Our April meeting 
was well attended with over 35 mem-
bers and visitors for the Mr. Pitcherello 
Presentation.  This year was the code 
change year and several of you came 
out to hear what these changes were.  
Also at the meeting we had 7 past presi-
dents attend which was great for the 
society to have that kind of support from 
our long standing members.  Speaking 
of membership we are continuously up-

dating the electronic mailing list so all new members should be re-
ceiving the e-mail blasts as well as meeting announcements.  If you 
are not please reach out to Brenden Dowd, VP Membership to veri-
fy your membership and contact information. 
 
Once again Fred and the ASPE golf committee put together a great 
outing.  We made our quota for the shot gun start and we were able 
to put some funds in the bank for the upcoming ASPE convention 
and expo this fall.  We will be sending 5 delegates to the convention 
his year, Karl, Dave, Tony, Dan and Terry.  It is a pretty rounded 
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group and at our September meeting we will have an oppor-
tunity to discuss our thoughts and how we as a society would 
like them to vote. 
 
I will be attending the Region 1 Presidents meeting on June 
4th.  The meeting will cover things like the success and down 
falls of each chapter over the last year, society direction and 
purpose for the up-coming year.  We will discuss the conven-
tion, promoting new attendees, ASPE Young professionals 
program, WOMEN of ASPE program and the mentoring pro-
gram.  We have had a good year in terms of membership.  As 
Brendon has reported we have seen a slight uptick in mem-
bership and hope to continue the trend.  They have asked us 
for reasons people are not renewing memberships, what we 
have done to promote and retain members and what we have 
done to encourage meeting attendance.  My plan is to bring 
back the notes from the meeting and post the in our summer 
newsletter expected to go out mid-June.  If you have any top-
ics or items for discussion please send me an e-mail. 
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Update: Water for Panzaala 
 
By Tony Curiale, CPD 

At the March meeting of NJ ASPE, I presented an update 
on the fundraiser our chapter took part in during the 2011- 
2012 period.  As you may remember, the NJ ASPE Chapter 
embarked on a mission to raise money towards the drilling 
of a water well in the Village of Panzaala in northern Ugan-
da.  All told, the chapter raised some $2500.00 in individual 
donations, corporate donations and matching chapter 
funds. 
  
We presented the check to Dr. Steve Chudkowski at our 
May meeting in 2012 and since then we have been waiting 
to hear about the progress of the well. 
 
I had tried to get some pictures, video or some semblance 
of a report from Dr. Steve ever since then, but have not had 
much success.  Phone numbers and email addresses 
changed, the office moved and I was about to give up hope. 
Fortunately, I had some trouble in my right arm with pain 
and numbness and sought out Dr. Steve to go to work on 
me.  I was able to track him down and during the course of 
my therapy, I was able to get some pictures and infor-
mation. 
 
The well was drilled in September of 2012 amid much cele-
bration among the villagers.  During the course of the drill-
ing, some ñofficialsò came out of the woodwork claiming the 
village had to pay for ñpermitsò.  Dr. Steve told them that 
they had all the permits required and if they required one 
more cent, he would pack up the equipment and leave.  
The ñofficialsò left and the well was completed. 
 
Unfortunately, during the practiceôs changing of computers, 
most of the images and video was lost, so these are the 
only pictures that we were able to recover. 
 
The chapter would like to thank all those who made this 
possible: 
 
Bill Casey, PAC Pump representing Aurora Pump Co., Hy-
dromatic Pump Group, Ebara Technologies, Joslyn Clark 
Controls, Tornatech, Layne/Verti-Line, Edwards Pentair 
Water, Gorman Rupp Pumps and American Wheatley. 
 
John Matonis, representing Plastic Engineered Products 
Co. 
 
Russ Chaney representing IAPMO 
 
Dan OôGorman representing Dan OôGorman Training. 
 
Harold Mermel representing Town and Country Plastics, 
Inc. 
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2015 National Standard Plumbing Code Illustrat-
ed Code Change, 2nd addition  
 

Important Code changes. Solid vertical lines in the margins 
within the body of the code indicated a change from the re-
quirements of the 2012 addition.  
 
Plumbing Emergency eyewash and Shower Equipment  
 
i. Equipment with waste pipe connections shall be connected 
to the building drain piping. Floor drains shall be provided for 
showers and equipment without waste connections  
 
5.36 Trap Seal Maintenance 
 
New and revised.  
 
2.26 Requirements for Elevators  
 
New and  revised. Check NJ Uniform Construction Code
(UCC)  
 
4.2.15 Slip  
 
New: EXCEPTION: Slip joints in tub waste and overflows and 
their related traps shall not require an access panel 
 
3.4 Potable Water Piping  
 

Education Chair Report 
 
By Dan OôGorman, CPD 


